
Visiting Faculty Position 

 
The Zalman Shamir Department of Bible at Bar-Ilan University invites you to apply for the position of Visiting Faculty. 
The position is open to women and men alike. 
Compensation will be commensurate with the candidate’s academic rank, but it will consist of salary alone, without 
additional benefits. 
The monthly salary will be: 
13,500 NIS for a Full Professor ($3750 at today’s exchange rate), and round-trip airfare (direct flight, economy class) will 
be provided. 
12,500 NIS for an Associate or Assistant Professor or Senior Lecturer or Lecturer ($3470 at today’s exchange rate), and 
round-trip airfare (direct flight, economy class) will be provided. 
Salary includes monthly wage and monthly rent subsidy (without regard to family size). 
The appointment can be for a semester, an academic year, or a period of about three months during term time, beginning 
in October 2018. 
The position entails: 
         Up to four teaching hours (at the discretion of the head of department) 
         The ability to teach in English 
         Participation in departmental seminars 
         Two lectures in the departmental seminar and/or graduate student colloquium 
Requirements for candidacy: 
         A doctorate in Biblical studies from a recognized academic institution 
         Residency in Israel during the term of the appointment 
         Proficiency in English 
         Good teaching reviews 
         Proven research abilities 
         Readiness to take an active role in the instructional staff, in research, in guiding graduate students, and in 
various departmental activities 
Candidates must submit: 
         The application form in its entirety, here 
: https://drive.google.com/open?id=1kQk0xe7RYKre5VInatlwhuK8EaEgvZQr 
         CV and list of publications 
         A research proposal 
All the above must be sent in a single email message to the Department of Bible (bible.dept@biu.ac.il) by 28 February 
2018. 
Applications will be reviewed by a committee, and responses will be given by 31 March 2018. 
Visiting Faculty from abroad must receive a B1 work permit from the Ministry of the Interior prior to arrival in Israel. The 
appropriate forms must be submitted to the Permissions Unit in the Population Authority of the Ministry of the Interior. 
Completion of the forms will be facilitated by the secretariat of the Department of Bible. Ordinarily it takes four months 
to receive the work permit. 
Israel has a treaty against double taxation with many countries. Applicants should clarify whether such a treaty is in effect 
in their country. The minimal tax that is deducted from one’s salary in Israel reduces the tax obligation at home by that 
amount. 
For medical coverage, one should contact Mr. Amos Gilboa, director of the department for foreign residents, of the Harel 
Friends company: telephone: +972-52-3250975, office: +972-3-6386216 
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